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As	pensioner	with	limited	income	having	a	regulated	feed-in	tariff	which	would	
recognise	the	real	value	of	solar	energy	would	assist	not	only	people	like	me	but	
also	the	enviroment.	I	believe	the	power	suppliers,	whether	they	are	wholesalers	
or	retailers,	should	charge	a	fair	price	for	solar	energy	and	the	feed-in	tariff	
should	increase	at	the	same	rate	as	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	as	a	
minimum.	
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